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We are excited to announce the successful completion of a Safety Management 

Systems (SMS) course from the 10th to the 12th February 2025, attended by 23 

participants from the Civil Aviation Safety Authority of Papua New Guinea 

(CASA PNG). This initiative highlights the collaboration between Civil Aviation 

Safety Authority of Papua New Guinea (CASA PNG) and the Civil Aviation 

Safety Authority of Australia (CASA AU), aimed at enhancing aviation safety 

standards in the region. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the Australian 

Government for their generous sponsorship, which made this training possible. 

The course equipped participants with vital skills in implementing SMS 

frameworks, conducting risk assessments, and adhering to ICAO guidelines, 

reinforcing our commitment to aviation safety and operational excellence. 


